

201 Charles Street, Providence, RI 02904-2294 USA Phone: 800-321-4267 or 401-455-4000, Fax: 401-331-3842 www.ams.org

Robin Marek, Director of Development Phone: 401-455-4089, Email: robin.marek@ams.org

March 1, 2013

Dr. Nathaniel Eldredge

Dear Dr. Eldredge:

Thank you for your donation of \$76.32 in honor of Marcie Rathke. As requested, it will be applied to AMS Programs and Services.

Your gift supports mathematics scholarship in a unique way, and is essential to the continued support of programs and activities that realize the AMS mission. With our services in high demand the AMS continues to grow and expand to enrich mathematics worldwide. The generous support of donors maintains excellence in research, encourages mathematical education, advances the profession, and fosters an awareness and appreciation of mathematics.

Your decision to give in honor of Marcie Rathke is a gift that makes a lasting commitment to the AMS and the discipline of mathematics.

Happy 125th Anniversary,

Robin Marek

P.S. To learn more about our 125th Anniversary, visit the AMS website at www.ams.org.

RM:ka